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MEMORANDUM

P.O. BOX 4100    FRISCO, COLORADO 80443 

TO: MAYOR AND TOWN COUNCIL

FROM: JEFF GOBLE, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR

RE: RESOLUTION 23-17: CONTRACT AWARD FOR 2023 BRIDGE WORK PROJECT TO 

MYERS & SONS CONSTRUCTION.
DATE: APRIL 11, 2023

Summary and Background: Every two years the Colorado Department of Transportation 
(CDOT), through it’s engineering consultant, inspects all four off-system roadway bridges within 
the Town. These inspections are done at no cost to the Town. The last inspection performed 
was in 2021 and this inspection noted some deficiencies that need to be rectified on each of the 
four roadway bridges. These bridges are located on West Main St., Creekside Dr, Madison 
Ave., and 4th Ave. The 2023 Bridge Work Project will focus on the West Main St. and the 4th Ave 
bridges. There will be another inspection this year and we will use those results to determine 
what needs to be done on the two other bridges and budget for that work in 2024.

Analysis: After review of the inspection results, staff determined that this years project needs to 
concentrate on the West Main St. and 4th Ave. bridges as they received lower scores during the 
inspection. The work to be performed on the West Main St. bridge includes; traffic control as 
needed, raising the approach rail, raising the bridge rail, and seal the asphalt cracking and 
raveling on the abutments. Public Works staff will also perform some work to repair and prevent 
scouring of the abutment bases within the creek bed.

The work to be performed on the 4th Ave. bridge includes; traffic control as needed, install a 
double-nested flex beam on the south east rail transition and remove and replace the chip seal 
at the peeled locations on the bridge deck.  Public Works staff will also perform some work to 
repair and prevent scouring of the abutment bases within the creek bed.

Financial Impact: The Town went out to bid for this project in November 2022 and received only 
one proposal in December 2023, from Myers & Sons Construction, LLC in the amount of 
$260,593.80. The funding for this project will come from the General Fund – Public Works 
– Streets Division – Road Repair & Maintenance line item (10-1131-4403) which has $310,400.00 
budgeted for 2023.
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Alignment with Strategic Plan:  This project aligns with the Quality Core Services section of 
the Strategic plan by ensuring the preservation, continued operation and safety of a very critical 
roadway infrastructure asset that these bridges represent.

Environmental Sustainability: This section not Applicable to this project.

Staff Recommendation: Staff recommends that Council approve Resolution 23-17 and 
authorize the Town to enter into a contract with Myers & Sons Construction, LLC for the 2023 
Bridge Work project at an amount not to exceed $260,593.80

Approved By: 
Tom Fisher, Town Manager
Leslie Edwards, Finance Director
 

Attachments: 
Attachment 1 – Resolution 23-17

Attachment 2 – Goods & Services Contract

Attachment 3 – Bridge Inspection Report

Attachment 4 – Recommended Maintenance Report


